
                                                                                                

 
   
 
April 3, 2017 
 
Dear Families, 
 
On April 18, 2017, West Langley Elementary School will be hosting a Ready Set 
Learn Program from 6-7 pm in our library. This free program is designed to help 
families make early connections with their neighbourhood school while gaining 
good information about how to support their young child’s early learning. The 
theme for this session will be Music, Movement and Me. 
  
This event is open to all families of PRE-SCHOOL aged children, 3 and 4 years 
old.  Families are required to register/RSVP with the school (604-888-6444) 
so that we have adequate food, materials and take home supplies. Parents will 
be given resources, information and ideas about how to support their child. 
Parents and children will participate together in playful and meaningful learning 
activities. 
  
If you have friends or neighbours with pre-school aged children, please let them 
know about this event.   If you are unable to attend this session at West Langley 
Elementary, you are welcome to attend at other schools.  The schedule is our 
school district web site:  
www.sd35.bc.ca/ and click on Parents & Students, then Early Learning, then 
Ready, Set Learn Programs. 
 
We hope to see you and your child at Ready Set Learn! 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Sean Oliver 
Principal 
 
 
 

                               


